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99 %  
The attendance for the school week. Thank you so much for all you support and 
kind words. Now lets keep the attendance that high for the next three weeks. 

Save the Easter Bunny 
As I am sure you will all be aware by now, we have had a very busy week at    
Wembrook searching for the Easter Bunny who has been captured by, as Nursery 
have named him, the “Pirate Baddy”. 
When we knew that all the children would be returning, we decided that we wanted 
to create a special buzz to welcome all the children back.  
The combination of daily videos, numerous children challenges and terrible        
punishments to various teachers has ended up in creating a memorable week for 
both children and staff alike. 

I would like to thank all the staff for their sense 
of fun but especially Miss Bayliss and Miss     
Williams for their creativity with the conception 
of the idea.  
In addition, I would also like to thank Mr White 
who has spent far too long creating a collection of 
videos that will be remembered for many years to 
come. 
And if you want to know what all the fuss has 
been about, you will be sent a link tomorrow, at 
the end of the day, where you can watch the Save 
the Easter Bunny Movie which will be released 
on YouTube at 3:00pm. 



 

  School Starts School Ends 

Nursery 9:00am 3:15pm 

Reception 9:00am 3:15pm 

Year 1 9:10am 3:25pm 

Year 2 9:10am 3:25pm 

Year 3 9:00am 3:15pm 

Year 4 9:00am 3:15pm 

Year 5 8:50am 3:05pm 

Year 6 8:50am 3:05pm 

Deli Bags  

 Week Beginning Hot Dinners Deli Bags 

Week 2 15th March Years 2,4,6 Years 1,3,5 

Week 3 22nd March Years 1,3,5 Years 2,4,6 

Week 4 29th March Years 2,4,6 Years 1,3,5 

Staggered Day 
We strongly insist that parents try and support the school by adhering to our        
staggered times. Bringing some children late or expecting some children to leave 
early is clearly not helpful to their learning. Siblings should not be going to each 
others classrooms– all waiting should be done outside of the building.  
We know the times are not ideal but we all need to be flexible as we go forward. 

Thank you .  

If you are waiting for your child please ensure 
you remain 2 metres apart from other parents 
and other adults. Thank you 

Friday 19th March 
To celebrate Red Nose day, pupils are allowed to come to 
school  under the theme of “Wear Something Funny”.  
They could come in fancy dress, wear  something red or           
perhaps wear their clothes backwards or even come in their    
pyjamas. 
For this honour we would like them to make a contribution to 
this worthwhile cause. Pupils may give as much as they like, 
we would suggest at least £1.  

Date for your Diary 
We are just finalising Parents Evening for this term. Parents Evening will be done via  
video link through your phone/tablet/computer. They will take place on Tuesday 30th 
and Wednesday 31st March, late afternoon/early evening. More details to follow. 

We expect all adult visitors to the school site to be wearing a 
mask.  
Please support the school, staff and the children by ensuring 
this is the case. Thank you. 


